
From: Jenny Ash  
Sent: 13 February 2022 18:19 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection to planning application 2022/0419/T 
 
Dear Camden Planning Department 
 
I am writing to object to the above application. 
 
I cannot understand why anyone would want to destroy these two 
beautiful 150-year-old trees which provide such protection against 
pollution for the local community.  
 
My son has spent a lot of time at primary school - the local school 
Christopher Hatton - learning how important trees are. We cycle past these 
trees every day. Even at 9 years old he is outraged at the idea these trees 
would be felled when there is an alternative to resolve the issue. As he says 
it would take another 100 years to grow a tree which would give him and 
other local children that much protection against pollution.  
 
I understand that the trees are causing problems to the back wall of one of 
the properties on Doughty Mews. I also understand that engineers and tree 
specialists could work together and solve that problem without felling a 
single tree.  
 
It seems to be simply a case of money - and the easiest, cheapest solution is 
to destroy the trees. I really hope that your department will step in - as a 
community we need to stop these historic and beautiful trees, enjoyed by 
so many, from being lost forever.  
 
Many thanks  
 
Jenny 
 
Jenny Ash 
Director 
 
 
 


